
From: Soura, Christian
To: Anthony Keck <KECK@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 4/9/2012 3:23:23 PM
Subject: FW: RGPPC letter

Attachments: 2012 Medicaid Device letter.docx

                Any objections?  I'm not sure which of these are new vs. which you and Jamie may have already discussed.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2012 3:15 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Soura, Christian

Subject: RGPPC letter
 
This is the letter from the RGPPC that is being circulated.
 
-Katherine
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